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Labor and Politics
in the U.S. Postal
Service Dec 03
2019 This
informative work
critically examines
the political and
economic causes of
change in the U.S.
Post Office while
vividly revealing
the problematic
nature of work in
contemporary
organizations. Vern
K. Baxter presents
an in-depth case
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study, addressing
the important
theoretical issues
related to
employment,
industry
restructuring,
technology, and the
political process of
change. The volume
will be invaluable
for researchers and
professionals
interested in the
sociology of work
and organizations
and in public
administration.
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Post Office Oct 25
2021 Henry
Chinaski is a low
life loser with a
hand-to-mouth
existence. His
menial Post Office
day job supports a
life of beer, onenight stands and
racetracks. Lurid,
uncompromising
and hilarious, Post
Office is a landmark
in American
literature.
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General
Government
Appropriations for
Fiscal Year 1989:
United States
Postal Service Dec
27 2021
Summary of
Observations and
Recommendation
s on United States
Postal Service
Activities During
First Session of
Ninety-third
Congress Jul 22
2021
Post Office Jobs
Oct 13 2020
Discusses the job
positions, postal
exams, pay,
applications and
resumes, interview
process, and
related civil service
positions for those
interested in a
postal service
career.
Longevity Pay
Increases for Postal
Employees Jul 30
2019 Considers S.
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1459, to adjust
longevity pay
increases for postal
employees to equal
those granted
under the
Classification Act to
Federal employees.
Employee Safety
Program of the
United States
Postal Service Jul
10 2020
Labor-management
Relations at the
Postal Service Jan
16 2021
Treasury, Postal
Service, and
general government
appropriations for
fiscal year 2003
Aug 11 2020
Addressing the US
Postal Service's
Financial Crisis Nov
13 2020
Mail Service in
Rural America,
Hearings Before the
Subcommittee on
Postal Service of ...,
93-2, Nov. 15, 19,
26, 1974 Sep 11
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2020
Treasury, Postal
Service, and
General
Government
Appropriations
for Fiscal Year
1999 May 08 2020
Postal
Maintenance
Mechanic Exam
933 Nov 06 2022
The Postal
Maintenance
Mechanic Exam
933 Passbook(R)
prepares you for
your test by
allowing you to take
practice exams in
the subjects you
need to study. It
provides hundreds
of questions and
answers in the
areas that will likely
be covered on your
upcoming exam,
including but not
limited to:
mathematics;
electricity and
electronics; tools
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workplace safety;
understanding and
interpreting written
and technical
material; and more.
Postal Service Feb
03 2020
There's Always
Work at the Post
Office Jun 20 2021
This book brings to
life the important
but neglected story
of African American
postal workers and
the critical role
they played in the
U.S. labor and
black freedom
movements.
Historian Philip
Rubio, a former
postal worker,
integrates civil
rights, labor, and
left movement
histories that too
often are written as
if they happened
separately.
Centered on New
York City and
Washington, D.C.,
the book chronicles
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a struggle of
national
significance
through its
examination of the
post office, a
workplace with
facilities and unions
serving every city
and town in the
United States.
Black postal
workers--often
college-educated
military veterans-fought their way
into postal positions
and unions and
became a critical
force for social
change. They
combined black
labor protest and
civic traditions to
construct a civil
rights unionism at
the post office.
They were a major
factor in the 1970
nationwide postal
wildcat strike,
which resulted in
full collective
bargaining rights
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for the major postal
unions under the
newly established
U.S. Postal Service
in 1971. In making
the fight for
equality primary,
African American
postal workers
were influential in
shaping today's
post office and
postal unions.
Implications of
Electronic Mail
and Message
Systems for the
U.S. Postal
Service Apr 06
2020
Post Office Jobs Feb
26 2022 Describes
salaries, job
descriptions, and
skill requirements
for a variety of Post
Office jobs.
First Class Feb 14
2021 Investigating
the essential role
that the postal
system plays in
American
Free
democracyAccess
and how
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the corporate
sector has
attempted to
destroy it. "With
First Class: The
U.S. Postal Service,
Democracy, and the
Corporate Threat,
Christopher Shaw
makes a brilliant
case for polishing
the USPS up and
letting it shine in
the 21st
century."—John
Nichols, national
affairs
correspondent for
The Nation and
author of
Coronavirus
Criminals and
Pandemic
Profiteers:
Accountability for
Those Who Caused
the Crisis The fight
over the future of
the U.S. Postal
Service is on. For
years, corporate
interests and
political ideologues
have pushed to
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remake the USPS,
turning it from a
public institution
into a private
business—and now,
with mail-in voting
playing a key role in
local, state, and
federal elections,
the attacks have
escalated.
Leadership at the
USPS has been
handed over to
special interests
whose plan for the
future includes
higher postage
costs, slower
delivery times, and
fewer post offices,
policies that will
inevitably weaken
this invaluable
public service and
source of
employment.
Despite the general
shift to digital
communication, the
vast majority of the
American
people—and small
businesses—still
5/12

rely heavily on the
U.S. postal system,
and many are
rallying to defend
it. First Class
brings readers to
the front lines of
the struggle,
explaining the
various forces at
work for and
against a strong
postal system, and
presenting
reasonable ideas
for strengthening
and expanding its
capacity, services,
and workforce.
Emphasizing the
essential role the
USPS has played
ever since Benjamin
Franklin served as
our first Postmaster
General, author
Christopher Shaw
warns of the
consequences for
the country—and
for our
democracy—if we
don’t win this fight.
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Class: Piece by
piece, an essential
national
infrastructure is
being dismantled
without our
consent. Shaw
makes an eloquent
case for why the
post office is worth
saving and why, for
the sake of
American
democracy, it must
be saved."—Steve
Hutkins,
founder/editor of
Save the Post Office
and Professor of
English at New
York University
"The USPS is
essential for a
democratic
American society;
thank goodness we
have this new book
from Christopher
W. Shaw explaining
why."—Danny
Caine, author of
Save the USPS and
owner of the Raven
Book Store,
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Lawrence, KS
"Shaw's excellent
analysis of the
Postal Service and
its vital role in
American
Democracy couldn't
be more timely. …
First Class should
serve as a clarion
call for Americans
to halt the
dismantling and to,
instead, preserve
and enhance the
institution that can
bind the nation
together."—Ruth Y.
Goldway, Retired
Chair and
Commissioner, U.S.
Postal Regulatory
Commission,
responsible for the
Forever Stamps "In
a time of
community fracture
and corporate
predation, Shaw
argues, a first-class
post office of the
future can bring
communities
together and offer
6/12

exploitation-free
banking and other
services."—Robert
Weissman,
president of Public
Citizen
Manhattan Postal
Station Vehicle
Maintenance
Facility Jun 01 2022
The Postal Bulletin
Apr 30 2022
Post Office Jobs
Sep 04 2022
Anyone interested
in a challenging
career with
excellent pay needs
to explore the
Postal Service job
market. The
average annual
salary for
employees,
including benefits,
exceeds $77,000
and professional
and administrative
employees earn up
to six figures per
year. The new 7th
edition covers ALL
occupations from
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mail carrier,
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maintenance, and
clerical to
professional and
administrative. A
comprehensive 473
Postal Exam study
guide is included. It
provides all the
information needed
to locate and apply
for job vacancies
and prepare for
postal exams and
the job interview.
Learn how to
navigate the Postal
service's eCareer
hiring system and
explore all available
hiring options.
Readers will
discover how to get
their foot in the
door through casual
temporary
appointments.
Having worked
351/2 years for
Uncle Sam, the
author offers an
insider's
perspective on what
it takes to go from
job hunter to hired,
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and everything in
between.
Increase of
Salaries for the
Postal Service
and Classification
of Substitute
Employees Jun 28
2019
Maintenance
Mechanic Jul 02
2022
Treasury, Postal
Service, and
General
Government
Appropriations
for Fiscal Year
1979 Mar 30 2022
Treasury, Postal
Service, and
general government
appropriations for
fiscal year 1988 Apr
18 2021
Postal Service Act
of 1969: H.R.
11750 Jan 04 2020
Competitiveness
Creation and
Maintenance in
the Postal
Services Industry
May 20 2021 This
7/12

book examines the
changing business
and economic
environment for
postal services in
Lithuania and the
upcoming
challenges for this
industry. Postal
services continue to
play a central part
in the development
of national
economies.
However, the
economic and social
role of postal
services has
changed rapidly
and fundamentally
over the last two
decades. In most
industrialized
countries, paperbased
communications are
in serious decline,
while the demand
for parcel delivery
services is rising
steadily with the
continuing
development of eFree
commerce,Access
just-in-
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time production
techniques, and
global supply
chains. For the
postal sector as a
whole, the centre of
gravity has shifted
dramatically from
letters and
documents to
parcels. The
authors explain how
the organizational
paradigm has
inexorably shifted
from that of a
national,
government-owned
postal
administration
providing the basic
delivery services
required by society,
to a system of
interdependent
local and regional
undertakings that
both compete and
cooperate with one
another. The book
argues that there
are no indications
that the postal
sector has stopped
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changing, and that
it seems most
probable that the
European Union’s
postal sector will
look quite different
in 2035 than it does
today. In closing,
the book explains
how the
shareholders of
postal services
companies have
recently confirmed
that the time has
come to rethink the
strategy of creating
and maintaining
competitiveness in
the postal services
industry.
Capital
Investment
Program of the
United States
Postal Service
Mar 18 2021
Post Office Jobs
Aug 23 2021
Discusses the job
positions, postal
exams, pay,
applications and
resumes, interview
8/12

process, and
related civil service
positions for those
interested in a
postal service
career.
Continued
Examination of
the Postal Service
Move Toward
Centralized Mail
Delivery Sep 23
2021
Night Work in the
Postal Service
Mar 06 2020
Postal
Electronic/Mainte
nance/Mechanic
Examination
(955) Oct 05 2022
The Postal
Electronic/Mainten
ance/Mechanic
Examination
Passbook(R)
prepares you for
your test by
allowing you to take
practice exams in
the subjects you
need to study. It
provides hundreds
Access
of questions
andFree
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answers in the
areas that will likely
be covered on your
upcoming exam,
including but not
limited to:
arithmetical
reasoning; abstract
reasoning;
understanding and
interpreting written
material; tools both
hand held and
electrical;
electronic
equipment; safety;
computer systems;
ability to read and
use technical
drawings;
mechanical
comprehension;
and other related
areas.
How to Get a
United States
Postal Service Job
Aug 03 2022
Postal
Electronic/Mainten
ance/Mechanic
Exam (C-4112) Dec
15 2020 The Postal
Electronic/Mainten
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ance/Mechanic
Examination (955)
Passbook(R)
prepares you for
your test by
allowing you to take
practice exams in
the subjects you
need to study. It
provides hundreds
of questions and
answers in the
areas that will likely
be covered on your
upcoming exam,
including but not
limited to:
arithmetical
reasoning; abstract
reasoning;
understanding and
interpreting written
material; tools both
hand held and
electrical;
electronic
equipment; safety;
computer systems;
ability to read and
use technical
drawings;
mechanical
comprehension;
and other related
9/12

areas.
Appropriations for
and Legislation
Concerning the
Post-office
Department and
Postal Service Jan
28 2022
Survey and Study of
the Postal Service,
Hearings Before a
Subcommittee Of....
80-1, on Air Mail,
Dec. 10, 12, and 15,
1947 Oct 01 2019
Increase of Salaries
for the Postal
Service and
Classification of
Substitute
Employees.
Hearings Before a
Subcommittee ....
on S. 1342...S.
1343....April 9 and
15, 1942. (77-2)
Nov 01 2019
How the Post Office
Created America
Jun 08 2020 A
masterful history of
a long
underappreciated
institution,Access
How Free
the

oldredlist.iucnredlist.org
on December 7, 2022 Free
Download Pdf

Post Office Created
America examines
the surprising role
of the postal service
in our nation’s
political, social,
economic, and
physical
development. The
founders
established the post
office before they
had even signed the
Declaration of
Independence, and
for a very long time,
it was the U.S.
government’s
largest and most
important
endeavor—indeed,
it was the
government for
most citizens. This
was no
conventional mail
network but the
central nervous
system of the new
body politic,
designed to bind
thirteen
quarrelsome
colonies into the
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United States by
delivering news
about public affairs
to every citizen—a
radical idea that
appalled Europe’s
great powers.
America’s uniquely
democratic post
powerfully shaped
its lively,
argumentative
culture of
uncensored ideas
and opinions and
made it the world’s
information and
communications
superpower with
astonishing speed.
Winifred Gallagher
presents the history
of the post office as
America’s own
story, told from a
fresh perspective
over more than two
centuries. The
mandate to deliver
the mail—then “the
media”—imposed
the federal
footprint on vast,
often contested
10/12

parts of the
continent and
transformed a
wilderness into a
social landscape of
post roads and
villages centered on
post offices. The
post was the
catalyst of the
nation’s
transportation grid,
from the
stagecoach lines to
the airlines, and the
lifeline of the great
migration from the
Atlantic to the
Pacific. It enabled
America to shift
from an agrarian to
an industrial
economy and to
develop the
publishing industry,
the consumer
culture, and the
political party
system. Still one of
the country’s two
major civilian
employers, the post
was the first to hire
Access Free
women, African
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Americans, and
other minorities for
positions in public
life. Starved by two
world wars and the
Great Depression,
confronted with the
country’s
increasingly antiinstitutional mindset, and struggling
with its doubled
mail volume, the
post stumbled badly
in the turbulent
1960s. Distracted
by the ensuing
modernization of its
traditional services,
however, it failed to
transition from
paper mail to email,
which prescient
observers saw as its
logical next step.
Now the post office
is at a crossroads.
Before deciding its
future, Americans
should understand
what this grand yet
overlooked
institution has
accomplished since
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1775 and consider
what it should and
could contribute in
the twenty-first
century. Gallagher
argues that now,
more than ever
before, the
imperiled post
office deserves this
effort, because just
as the founders
anticipated, it
created forwardlooking,
communicationoriented, ideadriven America.
Neither Snow Nor
Rain Nov 25 2021
“[The] book makes
you care what
happens to its main
protagonist, the
U.S. Postal Service
itself. And, as such,
it leaves you at the
end in suspense.”
—USA Today
Founded by
Benjamin Franklin,
the United States
Postal Service was
the information
11/12

network that bound
far-flung Americans
together, and yet, it
is slowly vanishing.
Critics say it is slow
and archaic. Mail
volume is down.
The workforce is
shrinking. Post
offices are closing.
In Neither Snow
Nor Rain, journalist
Devin Leonard
tackles the
fascinating,
centuries-long
history of the USPS,
from the first letter
carriers through
Franklin’s days,
when postmasters
worked out of their
homes and post
roads cut new paths
through the
wilderness. Under
Andrew Jackson,
the post office was
molded into a vast
patronage machine,
and by the 1870s,
over seventy
percent of federal
employeesAccess
were Free
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postal workers. As
the country
boomed, USPS
aggressively
developed new
technology, from
mobile post offices
on railroads and
airmail service to
mechanical sorting
machines and
optical character
readers. Neither
Snow Nor Rain is a
rich, multifaceted
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history, full of
remarkable
characters, from
the stampcollecting FDR, to
the revolutionaries
who challenged
USPS’s monopoly
on mail, to the
renegade union
members who
brought the
system—and the
country—to a halt
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in the 1970s.
“Delectably
readable . . .
Leonard’s account
offers surprises on
almost every other
page . . . [and]
delivers both the
triumphs and
travails with clarity,
wit and heart.”
—Chicago Tribune
Postal Service
Manual Aug 30
2019
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